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Washington, DC 20006-3402
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Brian Hurh
Telephone: 202.973.4279
Facsimile: 202.973.4498

brianhurh@dwt.com

July 19, 2010

Ms. Sharla Dillon

Dockets and Records Manager
Utilities Division

Tennessee Regulatory Authority

460 James Robertson Parkway / o~ CO/ f/?

Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505

Re: ALEC, Inc. (CLEC ID 128220)
Notification of Intent to Operate Pursuant to Market Regulation

Dear Ms. Dillon,

On behalf of ALEC, Inc. (“ALEC”), I hereby file notice of ALEC’s intent to operate pursuant to
market regulation, in accordance with amended T.C.A. § 65-5-109 enacted May 21, 2009. ALEC
understands that it remains subject to, and will comply with, the jurisdictional requirements as set forth in
Section 65-5-109 as applicable.

Four (4) copies of this letter are enclosed for your records. An extra copy of this filing is
also attached. Please date-stamp and return this extra copy in the enclosed self-addressed

envelope.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the above number.

Sincerely,
Brian J. Hurh

Counsel for ALEC, Inc.



